Sent: 29 July 2022 10:19
To: Info <info@witney-tc.gov.uk>
Subject: Speed limits & Cycling on footpaths

....I wonder if you would turn your attention to the growing problem of
cycling on the pavements & footpaths around town?

I appreciate that this is mostly a matter for the Highway Authority, but as
we have just seen, they can be more than willing to take your views on
board.

There are some Town Council controlled areas where cyclists are a
problem & WTC could act on their own initiative - The Leys, the country
park & the path through St Mary's churchyard are some examples that
spring to mind. The church path is particularly hazardous for pedestrians,
worshippers & on occasion, mourners.

I trust WTC will embrace this problem with the same verve & vigour they
showed for the new speed restrictions.

Alan.
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